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Michael Adams 
3678 Glenwood Oaks Lane 
Yulee, FL 32097 

Director, Division of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

DearsirA4adam: 

I am the owner of a new home in Yulee. Florida, and within the last three months have been 
required to construct a drain field, set a septic tank and drill a well at a cost to me of $8.000.00. 
Soon after the completion of my home I read in an article in the News Leader (a local newspaper) 

about the application by United Water Florida, Inc. for water and sewage lines in my area. I am 
writing this letter to voice my m i t i o n  to this application for the following reasons: 

1) Requiring me to supplement cost of construction for said water and sewage pipe after 
recent expenditures to my property would be unfair to say the least: and should be exempt 

from any participation of construction or usage. 
2)  other homes in the area, some of wbich have been here for many years would also be 

penalized if requ id  to participate in this venture. I realize that our area is growing and 
the need for advancement of a workable sewage system will be necessary, but a large part 
of the population that is targeted for this expense are ederly people that are living on a 

fixed income and could not possibly afford this. I feel at the very least the homeowners 

that are already established residents should be grandfathered in and exempt from these 
requirements and monetary expenditures. 

Thad you for taking into consideration the feelings and concerns of the residents living in the 
areas adjacent to Blackroclr Road, Yulee, Florida.. 

4 c h a e l  Adam, 
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